

## American Postal Workers Union, AFL-CIO Milwaukee Area Local P.O. Box 1995, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53201-1995

Phone: 414-273-7838 Fax: 414-273-7843

Milwaukee APWU Executive Board

General Officers

Glenn Griggs

President APWU

Milwaukee Area Local 003

3/10/25

Larry Brown, Jr. *Vice President* 

Chris Czubakowski Local Business Agent

John Miceli *Treasurer* 

Pamela Walker
Recording Secretary

Leonard Grant
North Sectional Dir.

Trent Canady
South Sectional Dir.

Marvin Rivera
West Sectional Dir.

**Craft Officers** 

Takaita Conley-Burrell

Manual & Mechanization Dir.

Christopher Paige Jr. *Automation Dir.* 

Kenni Liggan

Customer Service Dir.

James Arneson *Maintenance Dir.* 

Larry Victory

Motor Vechicle Dir.

Dear APWU members,

The Trump administration is openly advocating to privatize-in whole or in part-the public Postal Service and selling it off to billionaires. The American People deserve a Postal Service that remains true to its public mission and continues to serve communities across the country, no matter where you live.

Now more than ever we all need to stand together to protect our public Postal Service and our livelihoods!

In order to maximize turnout, the Milwaukee Area Local will join forces with the NALC for a "Rally to Save USPS" on Sunday, March 23rd, 2025 at Noon in front of the Downtown Milwaukee Post Office (345 W. St. Paul, Milwaukee, Wi., 53203).

Make no mistake, the Trump administration is targeting the Postal Service and our jobs! Don't wait until it is too late! Please take an hour and join other Union members in these crucial efforts to save our jobs and protect the public Post Office.

In Solidarity,

Glenn Griggs President

Milwaukee Area Local